From: Brent Bybee

To: Charles and Sondra Anderson; Rachel Vickers
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Hearing

Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 12:21:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you Sondra, your comments will be included in the record.

<]

From: Charles and Sondra Anderson <POCO976@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 5:03 PM

To: Brent Bybee <bbybee@lapineoregon.gov>; Rachel Vickers <rvickers@Ilapineoregon.gov>
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing

Brent & Rachel,

Since a continuous meeting has been scheduled for the Habit for Humanity building
site at Crescent Creek for August 21, 2024, there should be Notice of Public Hearing
signs posted at entrance to Crescent Creek, Building site and Huntington Rd.

Public needs to be aware.

Thankyou,

Sondra Anderson

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy tablet
Get Outlook for Android
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